Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: salutaangelis@frontiernet.net

Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2015 10:00 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: SAVE LAKE ALMANOR

Dear Mr. Barnes

It is very disappointing that the Lake Almanor community has to continue the fight against the use of a Thermal Curtain at Lake Almanor. Why ruin one of the state's proven fisheries and scenic recreational areas for the sake of government compliance? Please listen to us residents and recreational visitors - NO one wants or supports the use of a Thermal Curtain at Lake Almanor . Please reinvest more time to consider other alternative solutions that will not destroy a thriving ecosystem that we have here at Lake Almanor. NO THERMAL CURTAIN

Sincerely Mike & Angela Angelis 185 Lake Almanor West Dr. Chester, CA 96020

Sent from my iPad